
First Progress Report – Parent Feedback 
 
 

ASD-West is piloting a new reporting system for K - 8. The first Progress Reports have gone home 
and we would appreciate your thoughts. We will use information from this short anonymous survey to 
help us make improvements to the reports and to our communications. 
 

Grade(s) of my child/children: 
 
 
 

School Name(s): 
 
 
 

Did information provided to you up to this point help 
prepare you for the progress report?  (check box) 

Yes No Did not 
Receive 
Information 

Did not attend 
Welcome to 
School night 

Did you find the progress report easy to understand? (check box) 
 
 

Yes No 

Did you like the layout?  
 
 

Yes Needs 
Improvement 

Did the envelope help you to understand the report card? (check box) 
 
 

Yes No 

Did you visit the ASD-W Website: Report Card Pilot K – 8 in ASD-W 
2014-15? (check box) 
 

Yes No 

If yes, was the information helpful? 
 
 
 

Did the information on the Progress Report, combined with 
the parent-teacher interview help you to understand your 
child’s learning? 
 
 
 

Yes Somewhat No 

Do you have concerns? If yes, please explain. 
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What other information would help you better understand your child’s learning? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Other comments 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Thank you for taking the time to provide this feedback. Communication about your child’s 
learning is important to us.  
 
Please return completed surveys to your school, or mail them directly to Dianne Kay, ASD-West 
School District, 1135 Prospect Street, Fredericton, NB E3B 3B9.  


